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Comments: This project would threaten the Rapid Creek Watershed and the underground water sources in the

area. We need more protected natural areas. Stop with the overdevelopment and extractions!

Pe'sla is a sacred site. It even has federal Indian Trust status! Will this government not even honor its own

federal statuses? This government hardly honours its own Constitution. I implore you to honor treaties, trusts,

and the Constitution. This project harms not only the tribes whom this site is sacred to, it harms the non

indigenous citizens of the US as well, and we won't stand for it. You harm our relatives, you harm the land, you

harm us as well. Moving along with this project would be a threat and insult to us all.


